
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

September 4, 1997 

 

 

To:  Carol Keeley 

Unit Chief, Historical and Executive Review Unit 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

 

Subject: Follow-Up on Request for Additional Information on American Gambling Interests in 

Cuba (FBI-32) 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board staff has completed its review of the Headquarters records 

that the FBI produced in response to the Review Board’s request for additional information for the 

FBI’s files captioned, “American Gambling Interests in Cuba.”  We found no additional 

assassination records in the Headquarters files.   

 

We reviewed documents from the following Headquarters files: 

 

 


